
From: Carole McMurray <mcmurrayak@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 7:50 AM 
To: Alice Ruby <alice.ruby@dillinghamak.us> 
Subject: Friends of the Landfill 

  

I would like to submit my name for consideration to be a member of the Friends of the 

Landfill.  I have been a resident of Dillingham for over 40 years and have seen many positive 

improvements at the landfill.  I would like to be a part of this group to continue and expand 

these projects, especially the recycling programs. Thank you for your time. 

 

Carole McMurray 

907-842-1471 
 


